
Assistant Professor of Instruction 
One year only, non-tenure track 

 
The Department of Electrical and Computer Engineering at the University of South 
Alabama invites applications for a non-tenure track, one-year-only, position of Assistant 
Professor of Instruction in the Department of Electrical and Computer Engineering beginning 
August 15, 2024. The department is looking for candidates who can strengthen the core 
competencies and have expertise in areas including, but not limited to controls, computer 
engineering, or other related research/teaching areas.  Outstanding candidates in all areas of 
electrical and computer engineering are encouraged to apply. Applicants must have a Ph.D. 
degree in Electrical/Computer Engineering or a closely related discipline by the time of hire and 
are expected to have a track record and ability to teach electrical and computer engineering core 
courses at the undergraduate and graduate level, and communicate effectively.  The successful 
candidate is expected to have the ability to contribute to the college's continuing commitment to 
strong undergraduate and graduate teaching.   
 
The Electrical & Computer Engineering Department is housed in a 155,000 s.f. state

https://www.southalabama.edu/colleges/engineering/ece/
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